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All Systems GO 
for Kindergarten!  

Lift off to Success!! 
You are invited to our Kindergarten Orientation at Ocean 
Breeze Elementary as we welcome our 2023-24 incoming 

kindergarten students! 
 

You and your child will be able to meet our staff, learn about 
our kindergarten instructional program, and the steps that 

you can take now to prepare your child for school! 
 

Families will have the opportunity to visit a kindergarten 
classroom and tour the school!   

 
WHERE: Ocean Breeze Cafeteria 

 WHEN:  Friday,  April 1 4th  
TIME: 2:00 p. m.  

PLEASE BRING: Your drivers’ license 
 

Registration packets are 
online this year! 

               https://bit.ly/FocusOnlineApp  
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